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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Thank you for supporting us to achieve an extremely successful week here at St. Brigid’s. The 

pupils look smarter than ever, and punctuality is vastly improving.  

This week, Lower School have been working to emulate St. Brigid herself, and have set about 

becoming ‘Brigid’s Buddies’, undertaking random acts of kindness. Lower School and Middle 

School have been thinking about what Jesus means to them, and Upper School have been thinking 

about making good choices, working to help our world through Amnesty International and 

CAFOD, and praying that God gives them the strength. 

Huge thanks to all Sixth Form Prefects and members of CCF who helped out to run the Open 

Evening yesterday, which was great success– we couldn’t have done it without them! 

Thanks to CCF and Duke of Edinburgh staff, who have run more sensational activities for our 

cadets this week; and thanks to you all for continuing to take part in lateral flow testing and 

helping us keep the school as covid-safe as possible.  

We are still desperately seeking members of the friends of St. Brigid’s School Association—please 

contact Mrs. Collins in the office if you can help.  

Have a wonderful weekend and God Bless.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs. L. Crimes 
Pennaeth / Headteacher 

God's Master-
piece...Who Me? 

"For we are God's masterpiece. He has created us 

anew in Christ Jesus, so we can do the good things 

he planned for us long ago." Ephesians 2:10  

Wait a minute, this cannot be right. I don't feel like a 

masterpiece. I certainly don't look like a                

masterpiece. But God's Word says that I am a     

masterpiece. God loves what He created, so shouldn't we too?  It is very hard for me to believe 

that I am God's masterpiece.  

When I listen to the Truth, which is His Word, not my thoughts, then I hear Him saying things 

like,  

"Mrs B, you don't always get it right, that's true, but I love you so much. Look in My mirror and 

see what I see, My beautiful creation, My treasure, My masterpiece.” 

When God creates a masterpiece, He considers much more than just how His work of art may 

‘look’.  His masterpieces are put together to fulfil an exciting destiny chosen by Him. 

When we choose to focus on God, then every quality we have is an opportunity to see God’s 

work in and through whom He has created us to be. We are all created in His image and are 

indeed a piece of the Master. 

Dear Lord, thank You for creating me in Your image and calling me Your master-

piece.  

Please help me to live like the one You created me to be. In Jesus' Name, Amen. 
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Pope’s tweet:  “Even the weakest and most vulnerable, the sick, the old, the 

unborn and the poor, are masterpieces of God’s creation, made in His own 

image, destined to live forever and deserving of the utmost reverence and 

respect.”  

 

Tuesday 21st September 

International Day of Peace 

CONTACT US 

01745 815 228 

Option 1 to report an absence /  

Option 2 for general enquiries 

Primary - Class Seesaw 

Year 7  - Year7F5@Hwbcymru.net  

Year 8 - Year8F5Hwbcymru.net 

Year 9 - Year9F5Hwbcymru.net 

Year 10 - Year10F5Hwbcymru.net 

Year 11 - Year115Hwbcymru.net 

Year12 - Year12F5Hwbcymru.net 

Year13F5@Hwbcymru.net  

 

Follow us on Twitter: 

@StBrigidsSch 

Highest Form Attendance for 
the week - Year 1 & 2 

 Well done.  



 

 

The Year 12s were put through their paces as part of their        

induction to Year 12.  Thank you to Mr Paul Robinson for creating 

the many wonderful tasks and challenges. 

Our Schools RAF Air Cadets recently attended the Cadet Muster to   

celebrate the 80th Anniversary of the RAF Air Cadets in the UK. RAF 

Cosford hosted the regional event which attracted cadets from       

Shropshire, Wales and the Black Country as well as from further afield.  

It was held on the weekend that should have hosted the annual air 

show, cancelled for the second year running because of the pandemic.  

They took to the air in a number of RAF Chinooks and Pumas and learnt 

about space, science and technology in the amazing showcase         

involving the RAF Museum.  The day, which included visits by several 

aircraft and a flypast by the Red Arrows, culminated in an 80th           

anniversary ceremonial event.  This consisted of a full day of activities 

including air experience flying in RAF Chinook helicopters, STEM      

activities, Virtual Reality Simulators, a visit to the Aviation Museum and 

a Firearms Display by the RAF Regiment.  

Many thanks to Llyon Morgan-Read for taking them and Lt Col Wood for opening the school gates at such an early pickup time.  

Congratulations to our first achievement winners of the year.  Sian 

Sumang, Keira Pennington and Matilda Brimble, 9G and 9R were 

awarded certificates of achievement in assembly this morning from 

Mrs Crimes.  Well done all of you. 

 

 

Next Wednesday is Rainbow Day in the canteen where the pupils are invited to ‘Eat the    

Rainbow’. The planned menu can be seen here. Please note that Denbighshire Catering are 

currently awaiting some system updates and parentpay activations for school meal            

provisions. They would like to take this opportunity to apologise in advance as some of you 

may have experienced, or will experience, charges being applied in a one day period for 5+ 

days of meals provided.  If you are entitled to free school meals - again charges may have 

been processed onto your parentpay. If this is the case for your child/children please contact 

me using the email address below.  We should have all pupils processed for biometrics and 

new intake update completed by Friday and all charges appropriately applied.  If you feel that 

charges have been incorrectly applied or would like a full itemised breakdown - then please 

do not hesitate to contact me via e-mail RasulA8@hwbcymru.net  


